
 

 

  
Parent / Carer Questionnaire Autumn 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
  
At Athersley South we believe very strongly that the voice of children, parents and carers is important 

in ensuring we are delivering a learning experience of the highest quality. Periodically, as part of this 

process, we carry out surveys in order to get a clear idea about views on all aspects of school life, which 

we really find useful. Pupils in school will complete pupil questionnaires in due course, but this is your 

opportunity to give your opinion and participate fully in the evaluation process.  

We would very much appreciate it if you could take a few minutes of your time to complete an online 

questionnaire via this link https://forms.office.com/e/MTDqgqaMMU . The link for the form will be open 

until 3pm on Thursday 30th November. Please note there is no requirement to put your name on your 

return but it is helpful if you could indicate your child’s year group. If you have more than one child and 

you feel their experiences of school are the same, you need only respond once and can indicate the 

multiple year groups on question 1. If you have more than one child and would like to respond 

differently to the questions, please complete the form once for each of your children.   

Once the form closes, we will analyse your responses so we can identify areas you consider to be 

strengths and those where you think we can do better. We will of course report back in full on the 

outcomes of the survey and this information will be sent to yourselves after the results have been 

analysed and evaluated. 

Thank you in anticipation for taking part. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs E. Sanderson 

 

 

Athersley South Primary School 

Wakefield Road, Barnsley, S71 3TP 

Tel: 01226 284223 

www.athersleysouth-primary.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs E. Sanderson 

Deputy Headteacher: Mr J. Wheelwright 
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